

St. George's C of E Primary School

School Street Barrow in Furness Cumbria LA14 2JN

Telephone (01229) 841240 Fax (01229) 841249

Headteacher: Mr S A Herbert B.A.(Hons), NPQH

E-mail: office@stgeorges.cumbria.sch.uk

10th January 2020

10.1.2020 Welcome Back

It has been lovely to see you all after the break. The children have come back raring to go and we have already seen them have some wonderful experiences, such as the Reception visit to Roanhead to find 'stars' on the beach.

We will hopefully receive our OFSTED report in the next few weeks and are looking forward to sharing it with you as soon as possible.

Help is Here

January can be a really tough month for families; financially and emotionally. We are here to help if needed. Our pastoral team have great links with all sorts of agencies and can signpost you to a number of services or just offer a listening ear. We can also issue Foodbank vouchers if necessary, should you be suffering temporary hardship. All you need to do is ask.

POLICE BIKE STAMPING

Our police will be on hand to security stamp any of your children's bicycles on Thursday 23rd January from 8.30 to 9.30am, then 2.30 till 3pm, in the playground.

Young Voices

Parents of our Young Voices choir, please check you have read the letter that came out this week. The children are working really hard towards January 29th and it is always a great event.

Attendance

Reception	91%	Year 4	99%
Year 1	92%	Year 5	93%
Year 2	97%	Year 6	98%
Year 3	95%		

CLUBS START NEXT WEEK.